
FORTH PORTS LIMITED  

 

NtM No 80 of 2024                                                 12nd September 2024 

   

  

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Firth of Forth 

Inchcolm island 

Forth Corinthian Yacht Club Sailing Event 

 

Forth Corinthian Yacht Club will be holding a Cruise in Company Event on the 15th September 

2024. 

The event will compromise of approximately 15 yachts and 1 support vessel and will depart 

from Granton Harbour and proceed to Inchcolm Island then return to Granton Harbour when 

complete. 

Start and finish times for the day are: 

• 15th 1030-1600 
 

The main point of contact on the day is – John Anderson - Mobile: 07804245616 

 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

 
NtM 08, 09 and 22 of 2023 remain in force,   

NtM 01, 25, 28, 51, 53, 63, 73, 76, 77, 78 and 79 of 2024 remain in force. 

 
Issued by: 
 
Gregor Moore 
Marine Officer – Marine Compliance FTNS 

 


